
April 26, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 26, 1996, which followed our telephone 

conversation this morning.  Thank you for your time on the phone and for the letter. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


